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South West & M5 Branch News

SW & M5 SHIRT SPONSORSHIP 
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As you all know by now, Stern John, for whom we had sponsored his home shirt, has departed for ‘pastures new’, namely Birmingham City due to his contract not being renewed by the club. Having since spoken to corporate sales, which organise the sponsorship packages, we have transferred our sponsorship over and are now the proud sponsors of John Thomson’s Away Kit. This will run until the end of the 2001/2002 season then I hope we, as a branch, will renew the sponsoring of John for the 2002/2003 season. 

It is ‘proposed’ to present John with his shirt around 1:30pm before the home game with Wimbledon on Sat 9th March and therefore I am looking for two volunteers from those who donated towards the kit sponsorship. Names to me please by Monday 4th March latest so, if need be, I can draw the names out of the hat if more than two volunteers.   
John is yet another player to roll of the Forest Academy production line, the Irish teenager has long been regarded as one of the brightest talents in the wings at The City Ground.  He's a highly versatile performer. He collected the club's 'Young Player of the Year' award two seasons ago after producing a string of highly impressive displays as a central defender but can also operate with equal effect in midfield, as he has done at reserve level. 

Was captain of Forest's hugely successful Under 19 line-up last season but was forced to miss both legs of the F.A. Premier Academy League play-off final against Queens Park Rangers after picking up a knee injury against Everton in the semi-final. From the Official Website www.nottinghamforest.co.uk 
Birthplace:  Dublin 
DOB:  12/10/1981 

Position:  Midfielder 

Signed:  20/07/2001 

Honours:  Eire U 15's, 16’s, 17’s, 18’s 

Height:  6ft 1in 

Weight:  11st 12lb
2001/2002 MEMBERSHIP UPDATE

Membership currently stands at and 89 Branch Members and 2 honorary member’s in Stern John & John Thompson. 

WIN STERN JOHN’S SIGNED HOME SHIRT
Stern John kindly signed and donated the shirt presented to him at the Sponsors Luncheon to the Branch. 

It has been decided to raffle the shirt off and tickets are now on sale priced £1.00 each. Tickets are available from the Branch Secretary (address at the back of the newsletter) and will also be sold on the Branch Transport to games. Please make your cheques payable to NFSC SW & M5 Branch/Cash accepted on the transport.  

The draw will take place at the Crewe Alexander game on Saturday 13th April and remember, you have got to be in to win!
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At the time of going to print 15 out of 89 Branch Members had purchased tickets totalling £93 so we are well on the way to reaching a suggested target figure of £300.00. 

ADMINISTRATIVE COSTS/FUND RAISING

The raffle for the ‘Grand Prize Draw’ for the place in the Supporters Club Executive Box was drawn by Branch Member Ken Astley whilst in transit to the home game against Barnsley last month. The lucky name on the winning ticket was that of Branch Member Dave (Dennis) Wheatley. Dennis, incidentally, won ‘Richard’s Tricky Ten’ from Issue 5 and this being his second win on the trot has taken the title of ‘Golden Balls’ from Kevin Durrant. Kevin therefore reverts to the more sedate title of ‘Silver Balls’. 

As there were no goals during the Forest v Barnsley game (no goals in any games just lately – Ed) there was no ‘First Forest Goal Scorer Sweepstake’ winner so therefore the branch funds profited by £14.00.  Thank you to all that took part.   

BRANCH POLO SHIRTS NOW AVAILABLE
Polo Shirts are now available in either Red or White and have the design of the ‘Tricky Tree’ on the breast with NOTTINGHAM FOREST SUPPORTER CLUB above the crest and the INDIVIDUALS names under the crest (optional) or the Branch Motto (optional) or nothing. 
On the sleeve will be the Branch Crest (Outline of the South West with SOUTH WEST & M5 BRANCH around it)

Adults:

£15.43
Children’s: 
£11.25
(age 3 onwards)

Postage:
£1.50 per item
Anyone requiring a shirt please let the Branch Secretary know and please include the following information:

Name / Size / Colour / Quantity / Name or Branch Motto or Nothing

THANK YOU
I would like to take this opportunity to say ‘thank you’ to Branch Member Shane Hill who has put in a lot of his spare time ordering and collecting the Branch Polo Shirts. Unfortunately, due to work commitments, Shane is no longer able to continue with this role. Thank you again Shane for all your hard work. It has been very much appreciated.  

RICHARD’S TRICKY TEN

‘Richard’s Tricky Ten’ from Issue Six attracted a grand total of 7 entries which I personally think is pretty poor response for a branch with over 80 members. 
Whilst I do appreciate that quizzes are not 'everyone's cup of tea' before Richard and I started putting the quizzes in the Newsletter, I approached a good percentage of branch members who said they would be more than happy to enter the quizzes on a monthly basis which is not happening and being a prize quiz the minimum number of people to enter to make it viable is 7 persons. Also I always ask for feedback in my newsletters. If you are finding the quiz too hard that please tell us or if you would like a variation again drop me an email or letter. 
In a nutshell the quiz is done by Richard out of the goodness of his Hart (pun intended) and put in the newsletter to enable us to raise funds for the branch. Can I call upon you all to give us a few minutes of your time (and ya money) and enter the quizzes on a regular basis. With immediate effect the winner will be picked from the hat (err marg tub - ed) from everyone who enters or just sends in £2.00 or a book of stamps so even if you don’t know any answers then you will  still have a good chance of winning the prize! 

Richard and I cannot enter for obvious reasons but periodically we do put two pounds into the kitty or a book of stamps along with the other kind donations from other branch members and from the Official Supporters Club. Please help the branch out as much as possible so that I can continue to give you the best possible service. 
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NEXT BRANCH MEETING & QUIZ NIGHT

At the time of publication no date has been set for the next branch meeting.   

TRANSPORT
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Transport has been booked for the following games. If you want to be ‘pencilled in’ for any of the games below then please contact the Secretary. Note that these games are subject to change at short notice! 
Payment for the transport (and tickets if ordered) must be with the Branch Secretary 10 days before the game takes place unless agreed by prior arrangement. This date will be promulgated in the ‘Dates for your Diary’ section of each newsletter. Also don’t forget if you intend using the Branch Transport then you must forward an ‘insurance cheque’ before travelling. Further details can be found on the ‘Branch Information Sheet’ in Issue 6 of the newsletter or by contacting Dave on 01752 219472 or 07814 617033. 
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	Sat 09 Mar 02
	Wimbledon (H)
	Kick Off 3.00
	Standby Places Only
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	Sat 13 Apr 02
	Crewe Alexander (H)
	Kick Off 3.00
	Standby Places Only


MATCH TICKETS

Match Tickets are only available through the Branch Secretary for the games that transport has been organised for.
Anyone requiring match tickets for the Wimbledon game on Saturday 9th March can they have their ticket requests with the Branch Secretary no later than Wed 27th February? 
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For all other games tickets must be individually purchased through the Nottingham Forest Ticket Booking Line on 0115 982 4499.  
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************************************************************************************

Dare you look at your Horrorscope?


Here is an ‘Alternative Astrological Aspect’ for Aquarius Jan 20 – Feb 18.


You may see the light at the end of the tunnel, unless you’re on the Eurostar and its snowing! Lucky dog: French Poodle. Lucky sausage: Cumberland. 





�


NB. The discovery of Planet KX76 in our universe may render these predictions invalid!





Reproduced with kind permission of Pam Guyatt of the Plymouth Extra





URGENTLY WANTED!





I woke up this morning to find that I could see the bottom of my newsletter box which therefore meant only one thing! Yes, you have guessed it; I have exhausted all my material for the Newsletters. So now I am in urgent need of the following for future issues of the Branch Newsletters:





Stories 


Jokes (preferably printable!)


Pictures (again printable!)


Any interesting articles!





Please send any material to the Branch Secretary. 


Photographs will be returned. 
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